McCarthy, Miriam

From:

Loughrey, Clodagh [Clodagh.Loughrey)

Sent:

09 January 2002 16:26

To:

'McCarthy, Miriam'

Subject:

RE: HYPONATRAEMIA

Miriam

Just a very minor point: you could merge the 2 bullets relating to replacement fluids in the "Choice of Fluids" section so that you have " Replacement fluids must ('should'??) contain a safe...should be borne in mind. The risk of hyponatraemia may be increased..."

That's it!

Clodagh

----Original Message----

From: McCarthy, Miriam [mailto:Miriam.McCarthy

nt: 20 December 2001 09:28

ຸວ: 'john.jenkins ; 'lizmcelkerney

'peter.crean ; Loughrey, Clodagh;

; 'bob.taylor 'jarlath.mcaloon '; 'tracey.erskine

'qnesbitt

Subject: HYPONATRAEMIA

Following SAC surgery and the medical directors meeting last week I have had

feedback that we should include some reference tto .18% saline and I have

added one very brief statement in under 'choice of fluids' and would be happy to have your views. I have made a few other minor ammnedments

- Changed title
- refer to child rather than children where possible
- added reference to overhydration (is this redundant or worth keeping)

Happy to receive all comments- I will be on leave from 21st Dec until 2nd

Jan but hope to finalise changes and get to the printers in early luary.

I have also attached a first draft from printers - presentation looks good-I thought an A2 would be the right size (twice as big as A3) and that

about 300 should provide one for all clinical rooms/ nursing stations in paediatric units. Ignore content in this version -using a previous draft.

I think/ hope this is our final lap.

Many thanks for all your help in drafting these gudelines.

Merry Christmas

Miriam <<hypo20dec.doc>> <<WallChar.pdf>>

DHSSPS